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A group photo of Mr. CHEN Zetao (front row, right 3), Deputy Director-General of
the Coordination Department of the LOCPG, met with Mr. MA Ching Yeung, Philip
(front row, left 3), the Chairman, and Executive Committee members.
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Wai Yuen Tong - Apex Ace
jointly present: TWGHSs Charity
Golf Tournament at

Hong Kong Golf Club

Dr. the Hon. KO Wing Man, GBS, JP, Non-official Member of the Executive Council,
was invited as the Guest of Honour, while Wai Yuen Tong Medicine Holdings Limited
and Apex Ace Holding Limited were the Title Sponsor and the Hong Kong Golf Club
was the Venue Sponsor. Over 100 players and guests participated in the
Tournament to raise funds for the TWGHs Development Fund of Kwong Wah
Hospital Redevelopment Project. Our heartfelt gratitude goes to all benefactors for
their generosity.
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Dr. the Hon. KO Wing Man, GBS, JP, on behalf of TWGHSs, presented a
souvenir to Wai Yuen Tong Medicine Company Limited, the Title Sponsor,
represented by Mrs. MAK TANG Wai Man, Vivian (left photo), TWGHs Director
and Apex Ace Holding Limited, the Title Sponsor, represented by Mr. LEE Chak
Hol, Michael (right photo),TWGHs Director, accompanied by Mr. MA Ching
Yeung, Philip, the Chairman.
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Meeting with Mr. CHEN Zetao,

Deputy Director-General of

the Coordination Department of

the Liaison Office of

the Central People's Government (LOCPG)

The Meeting was held at the Administration Headquarters of the Group, where Mr. MA Ching Yeung,
Philip, the Chairman, and the Executive Committee members shared the Group’s upcoming
collaborative plans in Mainland China with Mr. CHEN Zetao, Deputy Director-General of the
Coordination Department of the LOCPG. The meeting succeeded in exchanging views between both
sides to facilitate better communication and strengthen collaborative relationships.
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Guests took a group photo before the competition.




